Oaks
Campsite

The Oaks Campsite is looking for new Head
Warden and Booking Secretary as well as a
number of other volunteer roles.We are able
to offer 2 drop in days on the 9 and 16 June,
between 10am - 12 pm.

Drop in for a chat over a cuppa to see what
all the roles are about. It is a chance to chat
and meet the team and find out about what
the opportunity can offer you.
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